7th November 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Children in Need Friday 17th November
On Friday 17th November, the School Council will be holding a fundraising day in aid of Children In Need.
We would like to invite all students to wear non-uniform for the day, perhaps with something spotty included in their outfit to get into the Children in Need and Pudsey spirit!  As with the recent Wear It Pink day, we would like to ask that students who wish to take part in the non-uniform day donate at least £1 to the cause during morning registration collections.  

The School Council will also be holding a cake sale during morning break time and so would like to ask their fellow students to bring in cakes and biscuits, home-made or not, to be sold.  All cakes and biscuits MUST BE NUT-FREE, gluten free cakes and biscuits are welcome!  Any donated cakes or biscuits can be brought to me in the purple room (GA11) before school where I will store them until the sale.

Our recent efforts for Breakthrough Breast Cancer on 20th October raised an amazing £815.13 for the charity so the Council would like to thank everyone involved for their generosity.  We are always so appreciative of everyone getting behind the School Council’s fundraising initiatives, of which there will be more, later in the school year.
Thank you for your continued support; if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. Riley
Marketing and Design Services Coordinator and Coordinator of School Council

